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Motion

Our small businesses have suffered from the negative impacts of COVID-19 at a

disproportionate level. ITie Cit}' of Cincinnati is to receive S290 million from the American Rescue Plan,

President Joe Biden's $1.9 trillion coronavirus stimulus bill. We MOVE that the Cit}' yVdministration

prepare a REPORT on how much money, of the $290 million from the American Rescue Plan, that the

cit)' could feasibly set aside to aid the small business communit)' in their COVID-19 recover}^ efforts.

This approach needs to be a two-pronged effort that not only targets specific small businesses but also

takes a blanketed approach to focus on providing aid to neighborhood business districts. Therefore, we

further MOVE diat die Cit)' Administradon prepare a REPORT on how much money of $290 million

from die American Rescue Plan, that the city could feasibly set aside to idendfy and aid the

neighborhood business districts that have been most negatively impacted by die COVID-19 impact. We

further MOVE that the Cit)' Administration prepare a REPORT on the eligibility requirements in

which small businesses and neighborhood business districts would need to meet in order to qualify for

relief through the city. These funds would be utilized to assist in die recover)' from the losses our small

businesses and communities have endured due to the COVID-19 Pandemic. We request these reports

within 21 days to aUocate enough time to consider these findings for the upcoming budget process.
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Statement

Last week President joe Biden released the American Rescue Plan, a SL9 trillion coronavirus

stimulus bill. The City of Cincinnati received $290 million dollars from this Rescue Plan. The City is

receiving tliis money to combat the impacts that COVID-19 has had on our community as a whole.

The small business communit)' of Cincinnati and neighborhood business districts across the city

have experienced incredible loss due to tlie pandemic; some small businesses have had to close tlieir

doors for months at a time and many have taken massive hits to their revenue stream. When these small

businesses suffer, the neighborhood business districts they reside in also suffer. Many businesses have

not recovered from the impact of COVlD-19, and others risk not recovering at all. These small

businesses are pillars to our neighborhoods and our ciiy^ as a whole.

The bill passed by President Joe Biden allocated the $290 million dollars to the City of

Cincinnati to assist with COVID-19 recover}-. It is imperative that we utilize a portion of these funds to

assist the small businesses and neighborhood business districts across the city that have faced economic

hardships due to the pandemic. We will only recover if they do.
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